
 
 
  

  
 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  
 
Melbourne, 18 June 2021 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 193(T) – 2021 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
Black Rock 
Black Rock Jetty - Demolition Works to Closed Jetty Head Ongoing 
 
Date: Immediate  
 
Previous Notice: 188-21 is referred and cancelled  
 
Details: Mariners are advised the demolition works to the closed jetty head at Black 

Rock Jetty at approximate location (WGS84), 37°58.103’S, 145°00.578’E 
have not yet been completed and are ongoing.  

  
 The removal works have been delayed by poor weather and will be 

completed as soon as possible. 
  

 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution within the vicinity of  
Black Rock Jetty and Half Moon Bay.  

  
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, 155 
  
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963. 
 
 
 
 
 
Victor Teoh 
Senior Manager Local Ports and Waterways 
Marine and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 

mailto:noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au
http://www.parks.vic.gov.au/

